
The Riverside and KemperSports leadership teams are closely monitoring the impact of coronavirus and 

taking preventative measures to ensure that we are providing the highest level of service and cleanliness 

to our guests. 

We are following the guidelines established by the CDC for preventing the spread of the virus, and we 

have implemented additional sanitation measures at our facility to mitigate risk and reduce the spread 

of germs. This includes the following procedures: 

1. We have increased frequency in cleaning schedules with a focus on public areas including 

handrails, door handles, cash machines, golf carts, and other high-touch common areas. 

2. Asking for our customers to limit cash transactions with credit card, debit card, or check the 

preferred method of payment.   

3. Our food & beverage area will be closed.  Limited beverage selections will be available from the 

golf shop. 

4. We have installed additional sanitizing stations throughout our facilities. 

5. We have provided additional disinfectant wipes to staff and guests. 

6. Staff will be wearing gloves at all times during their shifts. 

7. We have posted visual signage throughout our facilities to encourage staff and guests to wash 

hands thoroughly and disinfect workstations, along with verbal and email communication.  

8. We have allotted more time between tee-times to increase the distance between groups on the 

golf course. 

9. We have removed rakes and ball washers from the golf course, and will be playing with modified 

cup in order to limit the number of touch points during the round. 

10. Our customary ‘handshake welcome’ with our guests will be replaced with a standard “hello” to 
limit human contact. 

11. We will be limiting golf carts to one person each except for immediate family members. 
 

The health and safety of our staff and guests is our highest priority and we will continue to monitor the 

impact of coronavirus and work with health experts to ensure that our staff is informed and prepared.  

 


